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The III year students of MRCET organized a grand farewell party on 3rd June 2025 to bid a 

heartfelt goodbye to the outgoing IV year batch. The event was filled with emotions, 

entertainment, and warm memories as students and faculty gathered to celebrate the journey of 

the graduating students. 

 

The program began with a formal welcome speech by the Srinivasa Rao, Principal followed by 

Rajeshwar Reddy, AO and G. Sharada Head of the Department, who praised the IV year students 

for their achievements and growth over the years. 



 

 

 

The highlight of the day was the entertainment segment, which was thoughtfully planned and 

energetically performed by the III year students. There were colorful group dances, soulful 

singing performances, a humorous skit, and a creative fashion show that added excitement and 

fun to the event. A special video montage showcasing the memories of the IV year students 

moved many to tears.  

 



 

 

 

Towards the end, the IV year students came forward to share their experiences, express their 

gratitude to the college, and convey best wishes to their juniors. The event concluded with a 

heartfelt vote of thanks followed by refreshments and group photos, capturing the joy and 

nostalgia of the day. 

The farewell party at MRCET on 03/06/2025 was truly a memorable and emotional event — a 

perfect blend of celebration and goodbye.  

 


